Letter of Introduction – July 6, 2021 via Email

Hello,

I wanted to introduce myself to everyone. I have accepted the newly created Collaborative Program Supervisor position with the Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation. My new position will be responsible for attending statewide collaborative meetings as they relate to recreation planning. I will be working with existing IDPR staff to provide formal agency comments to land management agencies involved with Recreation Planning, and I will also be working as a liaison with recreation user groups to fully understand the significant impacts of recreation opportunities from the public perspective.

To give a little background on myself, I graduated from Washington State University with a bachelor's degree in Biology. Before accepting the IDPR collaborative position, I worked as a Lands and Waters Resource Specialist for the Idaho Department of Lands (IDL) at Priest Lake, Idaho, where I was involved with resource planning. Working with sister agencies and the public and attending collaborative meetings was a part of my job with IDL.

I look forward to working with everyone involved in the collaborative process, and I encourage you to contact me directly with any questions or suggestions you might have.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Trevor Anderson
IDPR Collaborative Program Supervisor
208-514-2415